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September already?  Where did the summer 

go? Hope all of you had a wonderful summer 

and are now recovered from the “almost 

hurricane.” While we escaped the worst, many 

of our neighbors to the south and east did not 

so please do all that you can to support those 

local groups and charities that are trying to 

help the Bahamas and the southeast coast 

recover.  
 

The next event as you know is the PHS Flea 

Market at Volunteer Park on September 21, 

2019 at Volunteer Park.  We need volunteers 

on Friday afternoon 1-6, to unload, price, and 

place items on our two tables. I have kept my 

promise to myself that everything would be 

boxed and priced before the sale and so far, I 

am meeting my goal.  I think we have plenty of 

kitchen item, office supplies, linens, Christmas 

decorations, and other items to fill the tables. If 

you have items and can keep them till our own 

sale in April that would be great as my garage 

is overloaded! If you have not volunteered, 

please call or email me or sign up at the 

meeting. 
 

The first meeting is on September 18, 2019 and 

we hope all of you will be able to attend and 

bring your best story of why you are living in 

Florida now.  Some of you have not paid dues 

and we will have applications and Sandy 

Terry, Membership Chair, will be there to 

collect those. We hope each of you will bring 

new items or gift cards for the High Tea Raffle 

baskets. The directories will be available, and I 

want to take this time to thank Georgia Brown 

for compiling that and Park Row Printing for 

printing it. 
 

And Georgia has sent out the Environmental 

Awards applications and they are already 

being returned to her.  The committee will meet 

soon to select those winners and we are hoping 

some or all of them can be at the High Tea to 

accept their checks. 

I am looking forward to the first Board meeting 

on September 11 and to the General Meeting 

on the 18th so that I can visit with each of you 

and you can visit with each other. The break has 

been good but now it is time to go back to work,   
 

See you soon.  

Peggy 

If you have any comments about 

this newsletter, please contact 

Liane at: 

plantationgardenclubfl@gmail.com. 

Be sure to put “Newsletter” in the 

subject line. 
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Plantation Garden Club News 
Gardening Wisdom from Roxie Pelliccia 

 

954 -895-1736 / Plantlady211@gmail.com  
   

 
(Reprinted from the September 2015 PCG Newsletter) 

 

Welcome back everyone to another wonderful year of 
gardening and sharing our ideas and plants with each other. 
 
Now is the time to clean up our yards and decide if we want 
to grow a vegetable garden. If so, we have from September 
to November to plant seeds, or when small plants are 
available, start at the end of September to plant them, such 
as collards, peppers, tomatoes and broccoli.  
 
Sometimes it’s still very hot in September, so wait until 
October.  This is a good time to take cuttings and dividing 
perennials. Continue to plant all trees and shrubs, but be 
sure to water them well. I'd like to recommend a plant of the 
month. 
 
Jatropha Integerrima “Compacta”. This tree or bush is one of 
the best source of nectar for butterflies and is always full of 
red flowers. As a good heat tolerant ground cover, try 
Variegated Baby Sun Rose.  
 
Enjoy your garden! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

HIGH TEA TICKETS ARE NOW AVAILABLE!! 
 

If you are planning to have a table this year, or want a ticket 

or two for the High Tea, you may begin collecting checks 

made to Plantation Garden Club at any time and mail them 

to this address 7142 E Tropical Way, Plantation, FL 33317 

and I will mail your tickets to you as soon as they are 

received.  Thanks.   
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Happy Birthday! 
 

Rafeena Emamdie  5th  
Phyllis Kowal  17th  

Lorraine Timmes  25th   
Cynthia Bates   27th  
Pauline Bruns  27th  

 

2019/20 Monthly Schedule 

Flea Market 
 

 
 

Plantation Historical Society 
 

Saturday, September 21, 2019 
(8am-2pm) 

 

at Volunteer Park 
12050 W. Sunrise Blvd. 

Plantation, FL 33323 
 

Please contact Peggy if you would like 
to volunteer to help! 😊 

All regular meetings are on the third 
Wednesday of the month from 9:30 
a.m. until 12 Noon at the El Dorado 
clubhouse, 1 El Dorado Clubhouse 

Parkway (1 SW 75th Ave.), Plantation, 
FL 33317 (954) 583-0940. 

 

Meeting schedule is as follows: 
 
SEPTEMBER 18, 2019 - MEETING:    
Welcome Back for 2019-2020 - MEET 
NEW FRIENDS AND GREET OLD FRIENDS, 
REFRESHMENTS, RENEW, AND REFOCUS 
ON A NEW GARDEN YEAR 


